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June 22, 2009

30 Sivan 5769

Mr. and Mrs. Donor/Prospect
Address 
Dear Donor/Prospect,

As Camp Ramah in the Berkshires readies to embark on Kayitz 2009, we are excited for a wonderfully full summer of engaging and innovative activities for our campers.  In addition to our stellar program of athletics, art, and music, our camp program will once again be full of creative informal Jewish learning experiences that bring our campers closer to their Jewish heritage and to Israel. 

As a valued member of our camp community, we are excited to invite you a join us for a visit at camp this summer and have an opportunity to see “camp in action.”  You will have an opportunity to tour camp with me, hear about some of our newest initiatives and programs, and see first hand how Ramah provides a meaningful summer experience for Jewish children.

We have reserved four days during the summer to provide tours.  You are invited to join me and a member of the camp’s Board at 11:00 am (10:00 am camp time) and stay through lunch, 3:00 pm (2:00 pm camp time) on one of the following days:



Tuesday, July 21



Tuesday, July 28



Thursday, August 6



Monday, August 10

Camp Ramah’s Development Director, Amy Glazer, will be in touch shortly with you to reserve your visit.  In the meantime, if you would like to contact Amy and reserve the day that works best for you, she can be reached at aglazer@ramahberkshires.org or 201-871-7262, ext. 204.  

I look forward to welcoming you to Camp this summer.

B’shalom,

Rabbi Paul Resnick

Director 

















